

August 2024

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:



International Dog Day this Month!!

This is Cesar the Frenchie! (Left). Cesar has been with Nurses UK since Day 1 and plays a vital role for work morale in our office. He is always available for an ear to lean in! This is Bear the Yorkie (Right) proud Fur-baby of Alexandra. He's a big foodie and has a large collection of toys. Pop in a say hi to Cesar & Bear anytime.



Nurses UK Photoshoot

Nurses UK is updating our marketing campaigns and looking for some of our Nurses to be the face of Nurses UK. If you would like to take part in our professional photoshoot please contact the office ASAP to discuss.

MacMillian Coffee Morning:

On Friday 27th September 10am-1pm we will be opening our office doors to everyone in the community for our Nurses UK MacMillian Coffee Morning!

Please come along and support this fantatsic charity by purchasing a cake or two.
Tea & Coffee will also be provided.



Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



August Date to remember: Work Anniversary...

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK. Thank you for your continued help and support, some incredible work milestones this month:

Medeyin C is celebrating 9 years.

Cynthia M is celebrating 7 years.

Corina S, Mpho S and Ruben C are celebrating 6 years.

Debbie C and Andrei L are celebrating 5 years

Halina L is celebrating 4 years.

Daniel C is celebrating 2 years.

Big Warm Welcome to....

Great News!

We have another lovely new team member joined us in Hastings, Head Office this Month.

Welcome Aswathi to Nurses UK. Aswathi will be part of the bookings team for South East.

Why not give Aswati a call today to introduce yourself.





Big Happy Birthday to....

Lots of August Birthdays - Big happy Birthdays to all our amazing Nurses, we hope you have a lovely time celebrating!

Nurse Aracile T
Nurse Bogdan I
Nurse Corina S
Nurse Melissa C
Nurse Liliana M
Nurse Liliana S
Nurse Nicolette S
Nurse Beverley P
Nurse Sheridan Mc

Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in BRIGHTON, WEST SUSSEX

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Brighton, for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in PENZANCE, CORNWALL

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Penzance, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to:

info@nursesukgroup.co.uk





RGNs & RMNs in BIRMINGHAM, WEST MIDLANDS

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Birmingham and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



August Employee of the Month:



Hastings Office.

Congatulations to Nurse Olivia!
Olivia has been awarded Nurse of the Month for great feedback from a number fo clients this month. Olivia has been a loyal member of the Nurses UK team for 8 years now and this has not gone unnoticed.

Good job Olivia!



Truro Office.

Congatulations to Nurse Saju S Saju has been awarded Nurse of the Month. Saju has gone above and beyond this month helping with emergency shift cover and as much as he can with flexibility of shifts.

Well done Saju S!

Office Milestones....

Our lovely Nicola Jarrett who has been with us for a whole year!!! Nicola had to very quickly learn hands on with our new payroll software and implements some fantastic ideas and solutions to our accounting process! Forever grateful for the experience she has brought to the table! What a year!

Sara Leviani-Massa who is celebrating being with Nurses UK 3 years! Sara, where do we start! Sara started with Nurses UK as a consultant, worked her way up to Senior Consultant, now working her way to being Head of Recruitment as she trains up our new team members and potential Franchisees. Sara is adaptable and forward thinking, her smile into the office every day is infectious!



Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



This month was the 'Movement Wellness' with Chloe Cherry @TheHub in Hastings...

Thank you for the amazing turnout we had for our second wellness event! We were amazed by the numbers we had join us this month. Thank you for everyones support and participation.

Special thank you to Chloe Cherry from The Hub Hastings to holding such a fantastic class!





I am sure we will be seeing more of Chloe Cherry and The Hub in the near future.
Thanks Chloe for hosting such a relaxing session!





Update for the Nurses UK Franchising Team...

We have been excited by the opportunities that have arisen since advertising Nurses UK Franchising in April. We are progressing forward with some amazing, experienced individuals.

We will keep you all up to date on future offices within the Nurses UK brand.

Watch this space!



August 2024

Finally, we are excited to annouce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Nurses UK Wellness Programme.
As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our team's mind, body and soul.
We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe place covering mental health topics.





Date for the diary: Thursday 19th September 2024

Join us in our Hastings Office for a NourishMe Wellness Retreat hosted by Holly.
Holly will be providing a self care workshop and retreat to our lovely office staff and nursing team.

Training Days:

This month training day in Monday 16th September 2024 for the mandatory free updated training. If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this summer which we will annouce here.

